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REPORT OF ORIENTATION BY ICC FOR BATCH OF 2028 &2029 

 

The Internship Coordination Committee organized an orientation session for the batch of 2028, 

and 2029 on 16 September, 2024. It was conducted in the seminar hall in the administrative block. 

The purpose of the event was to introduce students to ICC and the range of internship possibilities 

that are available, including those in both the public and private sectors. 

 

The Vice Chancellor Dr KVS Sarma, and ICC faculty advisors attended the occasion. The ICC 

convenor, Darshana Chetry, gave a brief introduction to the attendees. She invited one of the 

faculty advisors Mr. Shailendra Kumar and Vice Chancellor Sir to speak who then enlightened the 

students with their words of wisdom and underlined how important internships are in helping 

students develop professionally and shape their careers. They also emphasized how crucial 

networking and practical experience are in the cutthroat employment market of today. The 

speakers of the session included three students from the batch of 2025 who gave their valuable 

insights on various topics: 

 

1. Priyanshu Fauzdar- He elucidated on why internships are important and highly beneficial 

for law students and the different types of internships that can be done to enhance their 

practical skills in the field of law. He also gave some more miscellaneous tips and insights 

that could prove helpful for the students. 

2. Shruti Srivastava- She explained on how to manage expectations before and after 

internships, provided guidance on internship etiquettes and offered tips on how to secure 

internships effectively, including the role of seeking feedback and maintaining 

professionalism. 

3. Shivang Mishra- He gave his beneficial guidance on the application process and resume 

building for securing good internships. He explained how to make a structured and 

professional cover letter and why planning in advance is key. He also elaborated on how 

academics and extra curriculars like paper publications are important for resume building 

and helps in the long run. 
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The session was concluded with a Q/A where students actively participated, gaining clarity on 

various aspects of internships. The orientation effectively gave students the fundamental 

knowledge they needed to understand internships and their significance for professional 

development. All the speakers offered insightful information about the several kinds of internships 

that are available, the importance of real-world experience in advancing one's career, and how to 

approach internship possibilities with confidence and professionalism. In addition to offering 

advice on how to land internships, the seminar emphasized the importance of networking and 

improving employability. It was an enlightening and enriching event for all students present. 

 

SOME PICTURES OF THE EVENTS ARE ATTACHED BELOW:  
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